
PTO WELCOME
Our mission is to support the education of children at
Parkway Manor by fostering relationships among the
school, parents, caregivers, and teachers. We organize and
support school events, fundraising efforts, and enrichment
programs that enhance our children's educational, social,
and developmental experiences.

Happy New Year from Mr. Bartman!

Inclusion Assembly was a hit! Thank you PTO!
All grades enjoyed the Infusion of Inclusion 2.0 Assembly
on January 13 from the ARC of Lehigh and Northampton
Counties. Ms. Pennsylvania (below) visited the school to
talk about kindness! The program encourages students
to be mindful of human diversity, while providing them
with inclusive actions and welcoming social skills that
they can apply in their classrooms, at home, and
throughout their lives.

💌 Valentine’s Day discussions are still ongoing to see if
classroom socials will be kept on Tuesday, Feb. 14, or at
the end of the week before, prior to  the long weekend.

LIVE STREAM ALERT: “Books! The Magic is Real!”
Title 1 Program on Tuesday, January 24 from 6-7PM.
Registration is closed, but it will be live streamed! See
District’s Weekly Updates for link,  or click here.

Staff Representative, Ms. McDonnell

Thank you Holiday Helpers!! We appreciate all the
generous donors who gave over 100 items this holiday
season, PLUS $300 in gift cards to each family. More than
100 Parkway Manor  families participated this year!

Upcoming Yearbook Committee meeting,
Thursday, January 19 @ 7-8PM in

Wegmans cafe area. Bring your laptops!

5th Grade packets are ready and will be distributed
soon. Includes information about making a dedication
to your student in the yearbook, how to submit photos
and student profiles.

Yearbook Sales start mid February and go through April.
Yearbooks are not sold for profit, students who order
pay the direct cost of printing. Surplus, if any, is put
toward supporting the 5th Grade picnic.
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Yearbook Continued

Submit Your 2022-23 Photos as soon as possible to
help the committee start editing this year’s pages!
Questions should be directed to Michelle Lynn, PTO
Yearbook Coordinator, mbusdesign@yahoo.com.

Science Fair Committee forming NOW for the event on
Wednesday, March 29, 2023! Email Kris to help at
ptoparkwaymanor@gmail.com.

Board Treasurer Opportunity 2023-24! PTO is looking
for a volunteer to shadow the current Treasurer  and
take over the Board position next school year.

Upcoming Events

SAVE THE DATE:
Phantoms Night is
Friday, March 17,
2023! Tickets are $19,
$5 of each ticket goes to
the PTO. Our 5th Grade
chorus will sing the National Anthem before the LV
Phantoms take the ice! Tickets go on sale now through
February 17th!.

2023 Read-a-thon will take place February 24 to March
13. More information to follow.

Looking ahead in 2023

January
20th Early Dismissal @  1:45pm

February
3rd Report Cards published in HAC

8th PTO Meeting | 9AM Cafeteria
17th-20th CLOSED President’s Day
22nd Bus Driver Appreciation Day

24th Read-a-thon begins

March
8th PTO Meeting | 9AM Cafeteria

10th CLOSED Professional Dev. Day
13th Read-a-thon ends

17th LV Phantoms Hockey Night
29th Science Fair *volunteers

Dates that need *volunteers may be accompanied by
a SignUp Genius link via email closer to the event.

REMEMBER Volunteers must first
have their clearances submitted. To
view requirements, click here.
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Fundraising
Shop at Weis Markets and earn points for Parkway
Manor. Use the barcode on the last  page to enroll.

Set your Amazon Smile to “Parkway Manor Parent
Teacher Organization, Inc.” to earn 5% back for PM!
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